Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, September 29, 2016, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Metroplan Orlando - located at 250 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 200, Orlando, Florida 32801
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Orlando -The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission (CFCRC), the SunRail advisory board comprised of elected leaders from the five local funding partners, will meet Thursday, September 29, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. at Metroplan Orlando. Metroplan Orlando is located at 250 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 200, Orlando, Florida 32801.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Questions? Please contact Steve Olson of the Florida Department of Transportation at steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us, (386)943-5479 or Jim Harrison at Orange County; jim.harrison@ocfl.net.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, or by phone at (386)943-5367 or by email at jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Questions? Please contact Steve Olson of the Florida Department of Transportation at steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us, (386)943-5479 or Jim Harrison at Orange County; jim.harrison@ocfl.net.
